OFFICIAL NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday March 14, 2017, the Weber County Commission unanimously passed Resolution 12-2017 to call a special election on June 27, 2017 for areas of Taylor, Warren, and West Weber. The election will address the creation of a service area for park and recreation services pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 17B-1-204. The question being placed on the ballot is as follows:
Shall a service area be created to provide park and recreation services in the Taylor, Warren, and West Weber areas of unincorporated Weber County?
		FOR
		AGAINST
In preparation for the election the County Clerk will prepare a voter information pamphlet (VIP). The VIP may contain arguments for and against the creation of the service area. Eligible voters may submit a request to the Weber County Clerk/Auditor no later April 24, 2017 at 5:00 pm. Request may be submitted to:

Ricky Hatch
2380 Washington Blvd suite 320
Ogden, UT 84401
rhatch@co.weber.ut.us
Contact the Weber County Elections Office at 801-399-8034 for more information

